Eyrie Insights

QELENSEN A LEN Secondary School

Reflections and Forward Thinking

Congratulations to our Gr 8s - 12s on a successful Week 1.
 Students worked hard to focus on meeting their class timings and transitions
while connecting with each other on and off the ice.
« Gr 8s and 9s were reminded about the use of appropriate language in shared
community spaces; and
« Respecting the equipment on the mini-golf beside the school.

Heading into Week 2 we will ramp up into Tutorials starting Tue 9 Sep.

Individual check-ins with Gr 12 students to review their
Graduation and Post Secondary Transition Plans begin this

week.

Website Additions Ongoing reminders
‘About’ Tab: Class Schedules SD62 Online Consents
‘Parents’ Tab: Parent & Student School Calendar

Orientation
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